
 
 
BREAKER TRAIN ONS [Reserves] 
 
The following is important for all players listed as “Train-ons” to note:- 
 

 You will not be required to attend training this week. 
 

 This week all players named in a Breaker team have to confirm their 
commitment to the 2015 by a registration payment by the weekend. 

 
 Following the Melbourne Cup weekend the Breaker sub committee will 

determine if any family has either failed to make a registration payment 
or advised they no longer want to be part of Season 2015. 

 
 Should there be any vacancies Coaching Director De Marcus Berry will 

determine players to be recommended to move from “Train-on” 
[Reserves] to “Breaker 2015”.  

 
 By Thursday 6th November Breaker Teams 2015 will be finalised by De 

Marcus and signed off by the Breaker’s sub committee.  
 

 Friday 7th November all Breaker teams will be entered into the VJBL 
practice games.  Despite this being a practice game VJBL rules do not 
allow players to change teams from this date until the end of Phase 1 
Team Grading on Friday 12th December. 

 
 
Until teams have been fully finalised – which will be next week – it is worth 
simply waiting to determine whether or not there are any vacancies for the 
“Train–ons” [Reserves] 
 
 
 


